
NOTICE

As per the University Notification No.F.I-7/2011 (SCT), dated 19TH July, 2013

regarding "Suicides committed by Dalit students in Higher Educational

Institutes due to Caste discrimination", it is notified that any complaint

pertaining to caste discrimination can be lodged in the complaint register kept

in the Registrar/Principal's office for the said purpose, as well as on line at

caste.discrimination@krvia.ac.in.
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